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BOROUGH OF TUCKERTON 

PRIDE & CELEBRATION COMMITTEE 

MINUTES:  Wednesday – April 28, 2021 
 

The meeting was called to order by Chairwoman Joanne McAndrew at 7:10 PM.  The Pledge of 

Allegiance was led by Chairwoman Joanne McAndrew.  The Open Public Meeting Act statement was 

read by the Secretary.   

 
 

ATTENDANCE: 
      

Brian 

Martin 

Doris 

Mathisen 

Joanne 

McAndrew 

Ryan 

McAndrew 

Christine 

Peterson 

 

Present  

 

Present 
     

Present 

 

Absent  

 

Absent 
 

Also In Attendance: 

Mayor Sue Marshall 

Suzanne Taylor 

 

Recording of Hours:  Since 02/24/2021 
      

Brian 

Martin 

Doris 

Mathisen 

Joanne 

McAndrew 

Ryan 

McAndrew 

Christine 

Peterson 

 

50  

 

       20 
     

50 

 

Absent 

 

Absent 
 

Approval of February 24, 2021 meeting minutes.  

 

Mr. Martin made a motion to approve the February 24, 2021 minutes; the motion was second by Ms. 

Mathisen.  All in favor, none opposed. 
  

Old Business: 

Chairwoman McAndrew mentioned the Easter Egg Hunt was a success.  The Seaport did a great job.  

The Mayor described how the eggs were delivered to each child in the car via a tube.  Each child 

received a total of 10 eggs.       

                      

New Business: 

Chairwoman McAndrew stated the next event will be Arbor Day this Friday – April 30th.   The flag is 

dedicated to Bill Marshall, his name is on there and then this year we have Mike Santo and Tony 

Foglia as recipients.  Mrs. McAndrew mentioned families of each dedicated will be in attendance.  

Mrs. McAndrew asked the committee for ideas for different events since there will not be summer 

concerts.  Mrs. McAndrew stated that in place of the Summer Concerts the town will have movie 

nights at the ball field.  The Committee reviewed dates and determined Fridays would be best and then 

confirmed July 9, 23 and August 6, 20 to be the best dates as they are every other week.  Mr. Martin 

stated the movie probably won’t be able to start until 8:00 PM.  The Committee discussed a Town 

Wide Yard Sale; all agreed to June 12, 2021.  Also, July 4th fireworks were mentioned with no definite 
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details due to the pandemic with social distancing measures still in place.  In addition, the parade is 

still on hold.   

 

Members Forum: 

No member comments. 
 

Public Forum: 

A motion was made by Mr. Martin and second by Mrs. Mathisen to open the public forum; all in favor, 

none opposed.  Ms. Thomas suggested a Chowderfest or Clamfest.  Mrs. McAndrew mentioned a pig 

roast.  A brief discussion was held of these suggestions but no commitments were made.  A motion 

was made by Mr. Martin and second by Ms. Mathisen to close the public forum; all in favor, none 

opposed. 
 

Approval of Secretary Services.     
  

MOTION SECOND NAME YEAS NAYS ABSTAIN ABSENT  
X Brian Martin X 

   

     X 
 

Doris Mathisen   X 
   

  
Joanne McAndrew   X 

   

 
      Ryan McAndrew    

  
X  

     Christine Peterson    
  

X 
 

Adjournment – Chairman at 7:50 PM 

Motion by Doris Mathisen, second by Brian Martin to adjourn; all in favor, none opposed. 

  

Respectfully submitted:   

April D. Elley, Secretary 


